COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

ENCLOSURES,

15th May, 1939.

Dear Sir,

with reference to my letter of the
6th instant respecting the cargo pumping arrangements
proposed for The Rowhedge Ironworks Co's Yard No.585,
I send herewith for your information a copy of a further
comminication which has been received from the Bullders
on the subject, together with a copy of my reply.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours falthfully,

Secretary.

Mr. H.Y. Bell,

IPSWICH,




